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From the Notes of Ed and Gerry…
As I (Gerry) am writing this letter several thoughts come to my
mind. Although the physical  harvest this summer doesn’t seem to be nearly as plentiful as in 
years gone by, spiritual opportunities seem to be all around us. This summer is more open and 
we are taking advantage of these opportunities.

Last week I was involved in a week long Kid’s Club (with Child 
Evangelism Fellowship) at an apartment complex especially for 
agricultural workers. What a joy to be at this Club in which the kid’s 
begged us to return. It was a joy to present God’s Word to them. We have
been holding classes in this apartment complex for the last couple of 
years.

Infaith’s Camp Living Word is also coming up. After 3 years of not being able
to hold camp we are excited to be going for a week in the middle of July.           
We will be taking a car load or two of kids from our field. It will be so exciting
to be back  together at this camp.

        Camp 3 years ago
  

Visiting and attending many events among the families we minister to has 
comprised much of our time in the last couple of months. There has been 
Quinceanera’s  (15th Birthday Celebrations for girls)..    

                      
…..and  aTamalera (an all day tamale making get together for family members)
to name a few. It seems that people are more relaxed at these events                      
and talk among families flows freely.  
               
This has given us much time to spend encouraging and praying for people we             
care about. What a privilege to listen and join in with God’s prospective.



Here are some current prayer requests:

* VBS’s----We have a couple of VBS’s (Vacation Bible Schools) scheduled which lead into 
weekly Bible Clubs during the school year. Please pray that God would lead into more 
opportunities with families.

*Camp Living Word will be held July 24-29----Please pray that God would protect the camp 
from injury and that this week would be spiritually fruitful in the lives of all who attend.

*Visiting with families----Please pray that God would bless this ministry and open more doors 
into more families homes. This is a favorite ministry of ours. We love visiting and praying 
with others. 
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